
 

 

 

Chair’s Monthly Report 

April 24 – May 19 
 

Following are highlights for the period of April 24th to May 19th, 2017. 

Wednesday, April 26th  

• Attended the NCC Steering Committee Meeting held at the CEC 

Thursday, April 27th  and Saturday, April 29th  

• Attended the 2017 OCSTA AGM  

Monday, May 1st  

• Along with the Director had the pleasure to attend and deliver greetings at 
this year’s Awards Night Ceremony held at the CEC 

Tuesday, May 2nd  

• Attended and delivered greetings at the Province Wide Student Mass at the 
CEC  

• Attended a special consultation CPIC meeting on “Renewing the Promise” 
at the CEC 

Wednesday, May 3rd  

• Attended the OAPCE Parent Event at the CEC  

Friday, May 5th  

• With the Director attended and delivered greetings at this year’s Parish 
Family Day celebration at the CEC  

 

Monday, May 8th  

• Participated in a special Secondary School Admissions Consultation Night 
held at the CEC  



Tuesday, May 9th  

• Along with the Director, attended and delivered greetings at the annual 
TCDSB Retirement Celebration of the Eucharist for 2015-2016 Retirees, at 
St. Paul’s Basilica  

 
Wednesday, May 10th  

• Along with the Director delivered greetings at the Canada 150 Asian 
Heritage Celebration at Brebeuf College CSS 

 
Saturday, May 13th  

• Along with the Director attended St. Denis’ Catholic School 50th 
Anniversary open house and celebration 

 

 


